
 Lucia Marker-Moore & Brad Bare 
 312 N East Ave 
 Oak Park, IL 60302 
 (708) 250-0987 
 lmarkermoore@gmail.com 
 bradbare@gmail.com 

 June 26, 2023 

 Sent via email 

 Village of Oak Park, Historic Preservation 
 ℅ Susie Trexler 
 123 Madison Street 
 Oak Park, Illinois 60302 
 strexler@oak-park.us 

 RE: Consent to extension of Village Board appeal 

 Dear Ms. Trexler, 

 This letter serves to formally state our consent to delaying the Village Board’s review of our 
 appeal of the Historic Preservation Commission's resolution dated May 11, 2023, regarding our 
 property at 312 N East Ave. We agree to delaying review until September 5, 2023, or as 
 determined by the Village Board. 

 Thank you, 
 /s/ Lucia Marker-Moore 
 /s/ Brad Bare 


